
 

 

 

 

Monday, January 6, 2020 
Speaker: Jennifer Turner, President and CEO 

Tennessee Performing Arts Center 
 

 
 

Jennifer Turner is the new President and CEO of the Tennessee 
Performing Arts Center. Prior to coming to TPAC, Jennifer Turner 
served as the Executive Vice President and Managing Director for 
Segerstrom Center for the Arts, an acclaimed arts institution in 
Southern California with an annual budget of over $60 million and 
serving one million annual visitors through its performances, 
community engagement and education programs. During her 
tenure at the Segerstrom Center, Jennifer built a world-class 
leadership team, led innovative community initiatives, and 
spearheaded multi-million-dollar capital development projects, 
including the successful completion of the 56,000 square foot 
Julianne and George Argyros Plaza that provides year-round free 
outdoor performances for the entire Orange County. With over 20 
years of experience in nonprofits arts, Turner previously was the 
Chief Operating Officer for the national historic landmark 
Auditorium Theatre in Chicago and held roles with Michigan Opera 
Theatre, Shakespeare Theatre Company and Harper College. 

 
 

 
Six volunteers are needed for 

Monday’s Rotary 
meeting. Click here if 

you can help. 
 

HAPPENING AT ROTARY: 
  
January 6: ROTARY: Jennifer 

Turner, TPAC 
January 7: New Member 

Orientation (5:15-7 pm) 
January 10: SERVICE: Project 

C.U.R.E. (1-3 pm) 
January 13: ROTARY: Dr. 

Adrienne Battle, MNPS 
January 17: SERVICE: 

Backpacks at Second 
Harvest (1-3 pm) 

January 20: ROTARY: No 
meeting 

January 27: ROTARY: Mayor 
John Cooper 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

ASSISTING AT ROTARY THIS WEEK 

Invocation:  

Registration:  
Greeters:  

Scanners:  Kathryn Mosley/ 

Parking Vouchers:  

 

 

ROTATIONS 

Kristen Keely Dinger and her family helped 

weigh and bag over 14,000 lbs. of potatoes at 

Feed the Need.  Rotarians also assembled over 

3,000 tray packs headed to hungry people in our 

community.   

Attention new members! 
 

You’re invited to New Member Orientation! 
Tuesday, January 7 

5:15-7:00 p.m. 
The home of Susan Huggins 

Meet other new members and Club leaders as you learn about  
our Club over drinks and hors d’oeuvres. 

 

Sign up here   
. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-meeting3
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-orientation6


  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Fellow Rotarian, 

 

As Rotarians, we show our thanks by our generosity…expressing our gratitude through selfless giving. Throughout 

the month of November, we highlighted the work of the Nashville Rotary Service Trust and the impact made 

through the Annual Footprint Fund. Hearing the stories and reflecting on the good works of our club gave me a 

tremendous sense of pride, but we could not make this mark without your support!  

 

I am writing, on behalf of the Board of Directors, to ask you to pledge your commitment to the Annual Footprint 

Fund so that our good work may continue. Because of your past generosity, the Nashville Rotary Service Trust left 

the following footprints on the Nashville community this year. 

• In September, 25 Rotarians worked alongside Doenesha Morris to build her first home. How fortunate are 

we to be able to provide peace and safety for our neighbors? 

• Each month, we have the opportunity to gather at Second Harvest Food Bank to pack food packs for 

hungry kids in our community. Because of your donation, 1,225 kids have access to food over the weekend.  

• We know that childhood literacy is a priority issue in Nashville. Because you give, we get to deliver books 

and read to kids in area schools.  

• Service Above Self is never more alive than when Rotarians gather in December to sort, pack and deliver 

food boxes to nearly 2,000 families. Imagine the gratitude you would feel when someone knocks on the 

door with food to feed your hungry family.  

These projects and others are made possible by your investment in the Annual Footprint Fund. This is the 

investment we committed to make when we joined Rotary and we recommit each year with our giving. The 

amount of the contribution is up to you. But I’m counting on each Rotarian to participate and cannot wait to share 

the results of our collective giving towards our annual goal of $200,000. The power of Rotary is found in the 

collective. When we each come together to contribute, our ambitious goals are easily achieved.  

We are fortunate to live and lead in a great city like Nashville. But great cities have great needs.  Please consider a 

generous donation again this year so that our legacy of Rotary service can continue and we may continue to meet 

some of our community’s greatest needs. 

 

Click here to make your donation online.  

 

Email Olivia at olivia@nashvillerotary.org to request an invoice for your donation.  I look forward to seeing all the 

footprints we’ll leave next year. 

 

 
Harry Allen 

Nashville Rotary President 

2019-2020 

https://www.nashvillerotary.org/donate/

